
Cote, Alex 

From: Charlotte Neuberger <charneub@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, Februaw 4, 2024 2:46 PM 
To: SLG 

Subject: LD2101 

This nlcssage urigillatcs frnnl outside the Maine: L0glS|2lflll“t‘ . 

We have lived in Maine on waterfront property since 
1960. We have treasured and cared for this land since 
then. There are others, it appears, who only see dollar 
signs or their egocentric desires and ignore 
governmental laws that they can bend or disregard. 
Preservation of these natural treasures for us as well 

as generations to come are disregarded. 

It is up to you to put a stop to the desication of these 
natural treasuresll Please, do not ignore the actions 

you must take to protect and maintain our land and 
watersll 

Sincerely, 

Charlotte Neuberger 
Forest Rd 
Raymond
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